
An Equal Opportunity Employer 

Mr. Andrew Phil I Ips 
Attorney at Law 
412 First St. S. 
Virginia, MN 55792 

Re: Cook Annexations 

Dear Mr. Phil I ips: 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 
Suite 165 Metro Square 

7th & Robert Streets 

St. Paul, Minnesota 55101 

February 20, 1986 

Phone: (612) 296-2428 

We were unable to contact you by telephone yesterday as you requested to 
discuss the most efficient way of deal lng with the problems In the proposed 
annexations to the City of Cook. It appears that the cleanest and most 
efficient manner would be to start over. (This should not cause a hardship 
for the city since no til lng fees have been paid yet.> 

We are returning the originals of your correspondence, affidavits, 
ordinances, and maps for A-4048, A-4090, and a proposed annexation of property 
which appears to be In Field Township. The Municipal Board now considers 
files A-4048 and A-4090 to be closed. 

Enclosed are copies of Minnesota Statutes 414 (with 414.033 high I ighted) 
and the Municipal Board Rules of Procedure. 

If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact 
us. 

Enclosures (5) 

S lncerel y, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Karen D. Larson 
Off ice Services 




